BRUCE KING
GOVERNQR

LARRY KEHOE
SECRETARY

SIAIE Ur NEW WIEXICU
ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

April 9, 1979

Dalport 0il Corporation
1134 The 600 Building
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401

Re: Owen Federal
#1-H-21-15-29

P.0. DRAWER DD
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 746-4861

Chaves County, N.M.

Gentlemen:

We hereby acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Gas Connection

for the subject well from Phillips Petroleum Company.

However,

to date we have not received Form C-104 reporting a change in
gas transporter.

Please take care of this at your earliest convenience.

WAG:ro

Sincerely yours,

W. A. Gressett

Supervisor, District II



